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• This conference recommends to the ministers that steps be taken towards 
harmonising teaching periods in the EHEA, as the present situation makes 
mobility extremely difficult in a situation where credit accumulation is 
becoming the norm. 

• It further recommends that ministers give serious consideration to the 
introduction of a pan-European grading scale. The ECTS grading scale 
can only be a transitional instrument, and the introduction of joint 
degrees, such as in the ERASMUS MUNDUS programme, will make it 
clear that ECTS grades are no longer viable in such programmes. 

• An element which is so far missing in the Bologna process, but which will 
be vital, is a concerted initiative towards the advancement of e-learning. 

• Following the success of this seminar on Chemistry Studies in the 
European Higher Education Area, other subject areas should organise 
such seminars as part of the Bologna process in order to emphasise the 
European dimension of study programmes. 
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